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Dear Parents of Year 4, 
 
As you will be aware, pupils in Year 4 will take the Year 4 multiplication check at some point during the 
check window between 2nd – 13th June.  They will be called individually to complete it with Mr Newman. 
 
Your child has been practising hard at school over a period of years, and little doubt, has been at home, 
too. 
 
Please use half term to encourage additional practice and an additional push on Times Table Rockstars 
and sites like this which replicate the actual test: link 
 
Encouraging your child to learn as many of their times tables to 12 will –  of course – help with this test 
and ensure they are on-track with this aspect of National Curriculum expectations, but more importantly, 
will help them in everyday life.  Think how often as adults we use our times tables to support us in our 
jobs, in the supermarket, with our finances, for example. 
 
Any questions, please ask myself or Mr Newman 
 
Mr Abbs 
Head Teacher 
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